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ADDENDUM 
03.20.2024 

 
CITY OF YORK, SC 

WATER & SEWER STUDY  
RIA #P-24-5015 

 
The following revisions are hereby added as an Addendum to the Request for Proposals 
(RFP) for Engineering Services for the above referenced project and shall be considered 
by all interested parties when preparing proposals. 

 
RFP REVISIONS 
 
I) Section 2.5. -- Questions/Requests for Clarification 

With this addendum, Section 2.5. of the RFP shall now include the option for bidders to 
meet with the City of York Public Utilities Director to discuss questions concerning the 
Water & Sewer Study scope of work. This is entirely optional and will not factor into the 
selection of the winning respondent in any way.  

To schedule a meeting with the Utilities Director, bidders must email an appointment 
request to Ben Wright at bwright@yorksc.gov. All requests must be received no later than 
April 4, 2024 to be eligible to meet. 

Bidders will not be able to schedule a meeting by contacting anyone other than Mr. Wright, 
nor will they be able to schedule one using any method of communication other than that 
which is requested above.  
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